
From: Ruth Richardson  

Sent: 10 February 2025 09:49 

To: Planning 

Subject: Ref. 2025/0413/T tree felling objection 

 

Hello 

 

We would like to lodge an objection to the proposed tree felling in the garden 

of 50 Woodsome Road, NW5 1RZ, ref. 2025/0413/T. 

 

At present, the Leyland Cypress (T2) provides much needed privacy for the 

houses facing the property's garden. 

 

Without the tree, the occupants are able to look directly into our properties 

and, of course, we would be able to look directly into their's. 

 

In addition, a deeply unpleasant view will be revealed, which is not at all in line 

with the standards of the conservation area due to materials and colours used 

for a loft conversion. This also includes a balcony which is only fixed to a 

chimney stack. We have pointed out the structural dangers to yourselves 

several years ago but never received a reply. 

 

The complete loss of privacy and the additional light pollution for us, which 

would result from the felling, are hopefully sufficient grounds for refusing 

permission. 

 

Thank you for your help and kind regards. 

Ruth Richardson. 

 



P.S. couldn't the Leyland Cypress just be pruned by about 25% instead of felling 

it and causing grief for the neighbours? 

 

 

 


